
  
 

 

 

 

January 29, 2024 

 

Board Memo 013-2024: Special Exempt Extended until May 3, 2024 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ was contacted by USPS HQ concerning the extension of pay compensation as part of the original 

Agreement on Exempt Managers & Postmasters Delivering Mail. The USPS has extended the special exempt 

until Friday, May 3, 2024. 

 

NAPS HQ strongly encourages all EAS that are performing craft work to properly record these hours in 

RADAR.  This is your validation for the need to be paid. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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